
 

Kristin Hall 

My name is Kristin, and I have worked for the Town of Apple Valley Animal 

Services Department since September of 2006. I started with the Town as a 

Registered Veterinary Technician and moved up to Animal Services Shelter 

Supervisor in 2013. Since 2012, the Town of Apple Valley has had an animal 

sheltering contract with San Bernardino County for their high desert areas. 

Veterinary medicine and animal welfare are my occupational passions.  

I currently have 2 dogs, one foster dog (who I will likely adopt), 1 old cat, 1 

old sulcata and 1 old leopard gecko. I love the outdoors but not in an 

athletic way; enjoying natural things with minimal exertion is my favorite, 

lol. My husband worked with Animal Services for 18 years and recently 

made the jump over to Code Enforcement. We enjoy taking our son to the 

beach, fishing, camping and teaching him all about animals and biology. 

My son will be 5 in January of 2025 so we are hoping animals will be his  

passion as well. 


